September 12, 1980

Mr., John Xinneman

$ Director Region I
USNRC

6131 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Penna. 1040€

Pear Mr. Kinneman:

Please be aware of the following coverexposure for

a : received
a quartely extremities reading of Rem for the
quarter beginning 6 November 1978, This notification
is in accordance with Title 10 Part 20.4°0C

ws
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Please excuse our delay in this reporting. I have
just come to work here in Washington and have been
notified by Mr, Mark Febner of the areas that we must
correct.

Thank you for your cooperation in reporting this with
you.
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ncerely,
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Andrew McY¥usick

cc: Director, Cffice of Inspection and Enforcement
UENRC
Washington, D. C. 2055S

810228007\
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